NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Town
Board at the Town Hall located at 9422 Hwy 144 in the Town of Farmington at 6:00
p.m. on May 10, 2011, to consider the application of Mark Deheck for the issuance of
a Conditional Use Permit under the Town Zoning Ordinance. Granting the permit
will allow the applicant to build a storage shed and warehouse building for business
use before building a permanent residence located in the NW and NE Quarter of the
NW Quarter of Section 4, T.12N., R.20E., of the Town. All interested persons
wishing to comment on the application should appear at the hearing.

RUN: April 21, 2011
April 28, 2011

CHRIS SCHELLINGER, Town Clerk



